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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 7:15 AM
To: J.J. Lamb
Subject: RE: Vail Crossings North - DRC Hearing

It is at 1:30 PM. 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 

From: J.J. Lamb <vailpreservationsociety@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 11:56 PM 
To: Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov> 
Cc: Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vail Crossings North - DRC Hearing 
 

 

Good Morning Spencer, 
Thank you for including me. What time is the meeting on January 18th? 
JJ 
 
On Wed, Dec 27, 2023 at 3:37 PM Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov> wrote: 

Good Afternoon JJ, 

  

We are planning to have a DRC hearing coming up on January 18 for the north section of the Vail Crossings Mixed-Use 
project. The south section was approved at the DRC in March of 2023 (you were present at that meeting I believe). If 
you can be there, you will be a voting member of the committee just as it was last time. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Spencer Hickman 

 CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with 
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.  
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Senior Planner 

Pima County Development Services 

201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 

Tucson, AZ 85701 

Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 

(520)724-6498 

  

 
 
 
--  
J.J. Lamb 
President & CEO 
Vail Preservation Society 
Vail is an Arizona Downtown Alliance Main Street Program 
Connecting Community Since 2006 
 
Contact: 520-419-4428  www.vailpreservationsociety.org  
 
Planning for the future without a sense of history is like planting cut flowers. 
-Daniel Boorstin 
 
Voices of Vail Trailer 
Preservation of the Old Vail Post Office 
                                   


